
Conservation Commission

February 10, 2011

Non- MEETING MINUTES

Present:   Chair Brad Crosby, Warren Lake, and Katy Wells; Alternate. ( Steve Ober was also in attendance; he has been appointed but not sworn in)

Open
At 7:10 pm, due to a lack of a quorum, Chair Crosby called a non-meeting. 

Minutes


Minutes for January 13, 2001 were tabled until March

Lots for sale


Chair Crosby reviewed the list from the assessing department, it looks like there are 5 properties that can be sold this year.

Swain Update


Dan and Matt Swain were present tonight, there was a brief discussion of the possible restrictions that may be placed in the easement and a brief review of Mr. McManus’s appraisal.  No decisions were made due to lack of a quorum.

Dion property update

No update, still on hold.

Earth Day


Information from “New Hampshire the Beautiful” was received and Katy will review it with the plans from last year she had with Lindley and report back.

Willett offer


Steve Ober has spoken to Mr. Cutillo at Steele Hill.  He is very interested in the idea of trail expansion.  The commission will review this in the spring and invite Mr. Cutillo to a meeting.

New Business


None discussed

Correspondence


Chair Crosby signed the invoice for NH Association of Conservation Commissions, for $225.

Adjourn


At 8:25pm the non meeting was ended

Respectfully submitted

Katy Wells; Secretary and Alternate Member


